
Year 2 Homework letter—Friday 7th June 2024 
Mrs Brooks has a collection of orna-
ments, figures and trays which have 
been returned from last term's East-
er Garden competition. If you would 
like these back, please could your 
child see Mrs Brooks at a conven-
ient point to collect them from her.   

English 
We started our new book ‘Rosie Revere, En-
gineer’ this week. It is by the same Author 
and in the same series as ‘Iggy Peck, Archi-
tect’ which the children read last year! The 
children have become engineers this week 
and have completed an engineering project; 
on Tuesday we designed and created paper 
model bridges.  

 

Maths 

In Maths, we have been learning about sta-
tistics! The children have learnt what a tal-
ly is and how we use them. We conducted 
an outdoor learning enquiry into how many 
pieces of lunchtime equipment we have.  

 

P.E 

The children did not get a Wellbeing 
Wednesday last term due to Special Chal-
lenges, so they had one this week. We have 
this half terms one next week too. Pete has 
focused on some important team building 
games with the children. It is imperative 
the children have their PE kits in School on 
Wednesdays, please. 

Homework 

Spellings: Please complete the spellings set on 
PurpleMash. 

Reading: Please read with the children for 15 
minutes every day and note this in the  

children's reading logs. 

Maths: Please log onto Times Table Rock 
Stars and complete the gig. 

Diary Dates 

We hope you all have a restful weekend.  
Miss Mitchell, Miss Murray and Mrs Fowler 

Wellbeing Wednesday 
(Yr 2) 

Wednesday 12th June 

PTFA Wear Own 
Shoes Day – Bottles 
for Summer Garden 
Party 

Friday 21st June 

Hopathon Wednesday 26th June 

Sports Day Thursday 27th June 

INSET Day Friday 28th June 

Art Exhibition Monday 1st July – 
1.30pm-4.30pm 

Art Exhibition Tuesday 2nd July – 
3.15pm-4.30pm 

Open Evening Tuesday 2nd July – 
3.15pm-4.30pm 

Online Safety 
I have overheard a few conversations this 
week about some apps and games the chil-
dren are playing on. TikTok has been men-
tioned by a few children as they were de-
scribing videos they have seen to other chil-
dren. TikTok is an app designed for children 
aged 13+ because it can be easy for users to 
encounter inappropriate content on the app 
through the algorithms. It is not suitable for 
children in Year 2.  
 
In addition to this, some children have men-
tioned playing the game Fortnite. This game 
is rated for ages 13+ due to the online nature, 
risk of inappropriate language, violence and 
ability to talk to strangers online. This is not 
a suitable game for children in Year 2. We 
are beginning to see and hear some of the 
children refer to this content and this not 
appropriate for school or their age.  
 
For more information on both of these apps, 
please see the links below 
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-
safe/online-safety/online-safety-blog/child-
safe-settings-tiktok/ 
 
https://www.internetmatters.org/hub/
guidance/fortnite-battle-royal-parents-guide-
keep-kids-safe-gaming/#fortnite-pegi-age-
rating 
 



 


